213,

Andrew Beattie

From: Makuleta Pouvalu <campaigns@good.do>
Sent: Wednesday, 17 August 2016 8:34 AM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION — SSD 5066 [Early Works]

| object to these modifications, on merit and principle due to the following reasons:

1) it will directly and indirectly affect the whole of our community.

2) dramatic increase in noise due to heavy traffic - particularly trucks and other vehicles of commercial nature. We
are a quiet family community and have enjoyed being so for over 20 years.

3) influx of commercial vehicles directly concludes to both increase of traffic and direct like hood of a then
dangerous environment on the roads - as previously stated we are a family community, this is highly concerning to
everyone involved.

4) high to almost certain environmental endangerments - both in natural surrounding habitat and air pollution. This
will certainly affect the health and general enjoyment of every day life of all surrounding areas inclusive of serious
endangerment to all flora and fauna surrounding.

These are just some of our concerns and | assure you we have many more. We request that this terminal be
relocation to a more suitable enviroment that is better fitting to its needs.

Yours sincerely,
Makuleta Pouvalu
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia

This email was sent via do*gooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they
care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Makuleta Pouvalu
who provided this email address: makuleta@hotmail.com

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html ) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Makuleta Pouvalu at that email address.
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